
 

 
 CMS Open Payments Review and Dispute Period 
                         April 1 through May 15 

 
 

Industry is currently submitting Program Year 2018 data to the Open 
Payments System. From April 1 through May 15, physicians and teaching 
hospitals have the opportunity to review, affirm, and if necessary 
dispute newly submitted records. Review of the data is voluntary but 
strongly encouraged. Disputes must be initiated during the review and 
dispute period in order to be reflected in the June 2019 publication. 
 
To review your data, register in the Open Payments system. Visit the 
Registration for Physicians & Teaching Hospitals webpage for 
instructions. 
 
If you are already registered, log in to review your data. 
• If you have not accessed your account in 60 days or more you will 
need to unlock your account in the CMS Portal 
• If you have not accessed your account in 180 days or more, your 
account has been deactivated and you will need to contact the Open 
Payments Help Desk to reinstate your account 
 
For More Information: 
• Visit the Open Payments website: www.cms.gov/openpayments 
• Contact the Open Payments Help Desk at openpayments@cms.hhs.gov 
or 855-326-8366 (TTY: 844-649-2766) 
 
 
 
Log in to the CMS Portal to review, affirm, or dispute 2018 records: 

portal.cms.gov/wps/portal/unauthportal/home 
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